
OCTOBER 2019 MEMBER OF THE MONTH 

Macey Isenberg 

 We have selected Macey Isenberg as the Member of the Month! Macey has been a 

member of the Southern Boone Area YMCA since February 2017, and she is one of our 

most consistent members. We chose to highlight Macey because of her hard work and 

desire for the YMCA. Here is what she had to say about the Y.  

“I was very shocked to learn that I was the member of the month, but I am so 

appreciative of it! The Y is the place I get to spend time for myself, it is my “me” time. I am 

a full-time graduate student as well as a full-time employee at the University, so coming to 

the Y every day is something that I look forward to. The Y is such a positive and 

comfortable environment, and the staff is always so friendly. I enjoy watching how much 

this gym has grown, and is continuing to grow. It is one of the most welcoming gyms I have 

ever been to. Thank you to the staff for everything that you all do, all of you are doing 

such a wonderful job!” 

Thank you for the kind works Macey! We appreciate your support and admire your 

determination and your desire to help improve our YMCA!  

 

Sincerely,  

Derek Mordica 

 


